
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 15, 1995 

 

Ms. Dorothy C. Kerr 

Office of the Dean 

Columbus School of Law 

The Catholic University of America 

Washington, D.C. 20064 

 

Re: Bret Bocook 

 

Dear Ms. Kerr: 

 

I have received and reviewed your September 11, 1995, correspondence regarding Bret Bocook.  In 

your letter, you thanked the Review Board for accepting Mr. Bocook as an extern.  However, the 

Review Board did not offer Mr. Bocook a position.  On August 28, 1995, Mr. Bocook came to our 

offices inquiring about an internship.  He returned for a more formal interview on September 7, 

1995.  On September 11, 1995, Dennis Quinn of our office notified Mr. Bocook that we had decided 

not to take on interns this fall.  I hope that this letter clears up any confusion in your office. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Associate Director for Research and Analysis 


